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Hampton Burrough, MD – is professor and chair of obstetrics and gynecology at  University Medical Center.  He received his medical degree from Wake Forest University School of Medicine in Winston-Salem, North Carolina.  He completed residency training in obstetrics and gynecology at the University of Tennessee Center for Health Sciences in Knoxville, TN followed by subspecialty fellowship training in maternal and fetal medicine at Emory University School of Medicine/Grady Memorial Hospital in Atlanta, Ga.  Dr. Burrough is well published in his field of obstetrics and gynecology and serves on many state and national committees.  He has been actively involved with academic medicine and the education of students and residents throughout his career and is also active in his community and nationally.

Elizabeth Minton, MD – is professor and chair, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology at State University Medical Center.  She came to the State University in 1988 as a professor in the Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology.  During this time she has served as the director, Division of Gynecologic Oncology and acting chair, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology before assuming her current position as chair. 

Mitchell Grodon, MD (Lt. Col. USAF, MC) –  is chief, Obstetric Service, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology at Wilford Hall Medical Center at Lackland AFB, Texas and an associate professor at the Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences Medical School.  Dr. Grodon graduated from the University of Southern California School of Medicine in 1986.  He completed his residency at Wilford Hall Medical Center in 1990 and from 1993-1995 completed a fellowship at the State College of Medicine in maternal-fetal Medicine in 1995.  He served as clinical faculty at the State University from 1993-1995.  He has been chief, Outpatient Services, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, Wilford Hall Medical Center in San Antonio, TX from 1995 to present.  He has published over 23 times in the last 11 years, book chapters, articles, and abstracts and has been involved in multiple research grants and projects.

Constance Boellmann, MD – is the William Norman Thorton Professor and chair of the Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology at the University of State.  She completed her undergraduate medical degree at Wake Forest University in 1972.  Following a four year residency at Vanderbilt University Hospital, she completed a fellowship in maternal-fetal medicine at the University of Texas Southwestern in Dallas.  She then joined the faculty at the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, rising to the rank of full professor.  In 1992 she became professor and director of the Division of Maternal-Fetal Medicine at University Medical Center.  She moved to the University of State and her present position as chair in January 2000.







